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PowerFilm, Inc. has decided to discontinue the AEM-PF-EVK Solar Development Kit with
e-peas PMIC (DEV-EPEAS) due to the introduction of an updated version of the kit.

If you have any questions, please contact Marketing & Communications Manager Seth Hansen
at shansen@powerfilmsolar.com.

Sincerely,

Seth Hansen

Marketing & Communications Manager
PowerFilm, Inc.

Apr 19, 2022



